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Appendix A   
 

Council   

  
10 October 2022  

    
Questions from Members of the Public for Oral Reply   

 
 

  

 
 

1. From Helen Brookfield to the Portfolio Holder for Sustainability, Green 

Services and Open Spaces 

(As Ms Brookfield was unable to attend the meeting a written reply was sent) 

 

What plans does the Council have for refurbishing the toilets in its parks given the 

very poor state of some of them, for example in Kelsey Park and in Croydon Road 
Recreation Ground in Beckenham? 

 
Reply: 

The Council is currently undertaking a holistic review of its Operational Property, part 

of which has been to conclude condition surveys on its built assets.  The review is 

considering the funding implications that this exercise has identified and how these 

should be prioritised, with the outcome reported to the Executive in due course. 

 

 


